

Town Updates

From Town of South Bristol <townoffice@sbristolme.gov>

Date Tue 6/17/2025 11:28 AM

To townoffice@sbristolme.gov <townoffice@sbristolme.gov>



TOWN OF SOUTH BRISTOL June News 2025

Greetings South Bristol Residents. You are receiving this email because you have provided your email address to the Town Office. If you know other residents who might want to be on our mailing list, please suggest they register at our website: sbristolme.gov

- 1. The **Transfer Station** will be closed on **Thursday**, **June 19th** for the Juneteenth federal holiday. **The Town Office** will also be closed on Thursday.
- 2. Wednesday afternoon June 18th they will be removing a large limb from the oak tree over the road in front of the Island Cemetery. They may close the road for a few minutes.
- 3. The Town will be having a contractor fill pot holes this week and next week.
- 4. **Mooring Fees:** Reminder that mooring fees are due. Renewal forms are available at sbristolme.gov/harbor-information.
- 5. The annual Thompson Ice House ice cream social will be Sunday, July 6th, 12:00 3:00. Please visit their website for more information.
- 6. Property tax bills for 2025 will be mailed the first week in July. If paid by July 31 you can get a 2% discount. Payment are due by 11/30/25 before interest accrues.

View email in browser

update your preferences or unsubscribe